



General Conference World Headquarters

February 24, 2011

Embrace Foundation Special Projects & Retreat 179 Mora Rd Tijeras, NM 87059

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your recent letter to Pastor Wilson announcing your websites and inviting their use for inter-faith dialogue. He has asked that I respond on his behalf.

The Seventh-day Adventist Church is committed to promoting cross-cultural communication and religious liberty. We are happy to find that you share this goal and wish you success in your ongoing efforts in these areas.

May God continue to bless you.

Sincerely,

Orville D. Parchment
Assistant to the President

ir

Office of the President

12501 Old Columbia Pike Silver Spring, Maryland 20904-6600 USA

Telephone: (301) 680-6602 Fax: (301) 680-6624